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Dear parents and students,    

COMPLETING THE LEARNING PROGRAM FOR THIS ACADEMIC YEAR  

It is very important that parents understand the necessity and importance to complete the whole 

academic year’s learning program successfully to ensure that your child can be promoted to the next 

year group. The official end of this academic year is 1st July 2021. If parents choose to leave the country 

or remove their children from school before the end of the academic year their children will not be 

allowed to proceed to the next academic year. It will also have implications to obtain Transfer 

Certificates and end-of-year student report cards.   

The Heads of Section are in contact with the relevant parents who may be impacted by this. Please 

consider your child’s education as a priority, BEFORE making decisions for the future - immediate and 

longer-term.  

PENDING FEES  

Thank you to those parents who have responded positively on the request to clear their outstanding 

fees. We realise that everyone is facing tremendous challenges at the moment.   

The next group of parents who are still in arrears with Term 2 and 3 tuition fees may find their 

children’s access to the AUS learning programs being blocked. Please make sure to contact the Finance 

Department with regards to any special arrangements BEFORE your child/ren’s access is blocked.  

ADMISSIONS FOR 2021-22 ACADEMIC YEAR  

We are pleased to inform you that the admissions for siblings for Year 1 to Year 10 for Academic year 

2021-2022 have been opened. The admission enquiry form is available on the school website.  

Please note that the updated Admissions Policy has been posted on the school website for your 

reference.  

RE-REGISTRATION FOR 2021-22 ACADEMIC YEAR  

We are still eagerly waiting to obtain the final approval from KHDA for the new academic year’s school  

fee structure and also the revised wording for the Parent-School Contract. As soon as the school  has 

these approvals in hand, we will notify parents of our current students of the date when  re-

registration will open for the 2021-2022 academic year.   

  

 

  

    

  
  



For both new admissions and re-registration new procedures will be implemented due to the 

improved   

administrative software that AUS has introduced to improve the quality of our financial and admissions 

services. It is important to note that no current students will be able to re-register for the new 

academic year without clearing any outstanding balances of previous year/s.  

  

Please stay safe and healthy!  

  

Leonard Murphy  

Principal  

  

    

  


